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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Derek Wong [derek_ices@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2008 9:15 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: Grove Street Wash Rack - 3884 Martin Luther King Jr. Way

Paresh: 

As discussed with you earlier this morning, our company was recently retained by Neil Cotter to handle the on-going 
environmental activities at the former Grove Street Wash Rack.  We should be able to submit a revised CAP to your 
attention in a month's time from now. 

Sincerely, 

-Derek Wong 

 ICES 

 (510) 652-3222 
 


